UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208550001

wy - D3N

Ms. Trisha Dedik

Director

Export Control Operations Division

Office of Arms Control and
Nonproliferation

U.S. Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

Dear Ms. Dedik:

Enclosed is a letter dated October 30 from Edlow International
requesting an amendment to add an intermediate consignee to export license
XSOUB737. Assurances from Canada are required that the new intermediate
consignee is an authorized facility and that the material will be subject to
211 of the terms and conditions of an agreement for cooperation. Your
assistance in obtaining the necessary assurances will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

W (J/W

Rorald D. Hauber, Director

Division of Nonproliferation, Exports
and Multilateral Relations

Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Ltr dtd 10/30/96
(XS0U8737/02 - Canada)

cc w/encl:

R. DelaBarre, DOS
C. Kincaid, DOE

R. Goorevich, DOE
J. Chuchla, DOC

M. Johnson, DOD

M. Rosenthal, ACDA
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